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Work continues on the Macquarie Park Bus Priority 
Improvements – Epping Road and Herring Road 

Transport for NSW| April 2021  

 

The Australian and NSW Governments are investing in Macquarie Park to 
improve public transport and the road network. 

Transport for NSW will continue work to provide a dedicated northbound bus lane on 

Herring Road between Epping Road and Waterloo Road. Our improvements also include 

upgrades to three intersections along this section of Herring Road.    

Our work will support Macquarie Park’s growth, ensuring we can meet the area’s future 

transport needs. We aim to complete this project in late 2022.   

What is happening next?  

Over the next few months, on Herring Road we will:  

 install a temporary roundabout and median at the Ivanhoe Place intersection while 
we construct the new lanes and install traffic lights 

 widen the southbound lane and build a new kerb near the Ivanhoe Place intersection 
to make space for the extended bus lane 

 install additional stormwater drains between Ivanhoe Place and Waterloo Road 

 install a temporary median between Windsor Drive and Waterloo Road  

 continue gas, water, telecommunications and electricity relocations. 

Location of work on Herring Road, Macquarie Park 
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Keep up to date on the progress of our work in Macquarie Park by joining our monthly email 

update. Sign up via the project website nswroads.work/macpark.  

Our work schedule 

We carry out most of our work at night to minimise traffic disruption and reduce safety risks to 

the workers, pedestrians and road users.  

During our upcoming work between Sunday 18 April and Friday 9 July, we will be on site for 

58 night shifts and 20 day shifts.  

Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. Our day work 

hours will be between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday and between 8am to 1pm on 

Saturday. We will not work on public holidays. 

How will the work affect me? 

We will make every effort to minimise noise and disruption. We will complete noisier tasks 

by midnight. Where possible, we will use noise blankets, direct noise-generating equipment 

and lights away from properties and turn vehicles and machinery off when not in use.    

Traffic changes 

A temporary footpath will be in place on part of Herring Road to safely detour pedestrians 

away from our work zone.   

There will also be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone 
is safe. This will include lane closures which may affect travel times. Pedestrian access will 
be maintained at all times. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and traffic 
controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or check the Live Traffic NSW App.   

Stimulus funding  

This project is part of a $240 million investment by Australian and State Governments to 
fast-track 11 congestion-busting projects as part of the plan to stimulate the economy as it 
recovers from the COVID-19 pandemic. 


